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Technical College
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November 9, 2016

Dr. Belle Wheelan

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colléges

1866 Southern Lane

Decatur, GA 30033

Dear Dr. Wheelan:

In July 2016, the Commission notified Lanier Technical College of its approval 10 open seven
off-campus sites at high schools in Hall County, Georgia: Chestatee High School, Early College
at Jones, East Hall High School, Flowery Branch High School. Johnson High School, North Hall
High School, and West Hall High School. Additionally, the college was approved to offer a
Culinary Arts program at an eighth Hall County site, Lanier Charter Career Academy,

In more recent discussions with administrators from the Hall County School System, we have
learned that they wish to offer a number of additional programs as well:

¢ Chestatee High School
© LEarly Childhood Care and Education Basics TCC
o Technical Specialist TCC

¢ Early College @ Jones
o Technical Specialist TCC

¢ East Hall High Schoot
o Early Childhood Care and Education Basics TCC
o Technical Specialist TCC

» Flowery Branch High School
o Technical Specialist TCC

e Johnson High School
o Technical Specialist TCC

e Lanier Charter Career Academy
o Early Childhood Care and Education Basics TCC
o Shampoo Technician TCC
o Technical Specialist TCC

e North Hall High School
o Early Childhood Care and Education Basics TCC
o Technical Specialist TCC

e West Hall High School
o Early Childhood Care and Education Basics TCC
o Technical Specialist TCC
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This letter is to inform the Commission that Lanier Technical College plans to begin offering
Move on When Ready (i.e. dual enrollment) classes in these programs at these sites beginning in
January 2017. All sites have been previously approved by the Commission, and all proposed
programs are ones which the college is currently offering.

Please respond with a letter informing Lanier Tech of the Commission’s judgment regarding this
notification.

Should you have any questions, please contact our Accreditation Liaison, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at

jtolleso’¢ laniertech.edu or (678) 341-6640.
Sincerely.

]

Fri~
D. Ray Peffen. D.S.L.
President
km

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson



